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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to school we hope you had a joyful and restful summer and are 

excited to start the learning journey with your child. 

We have had our first group of children attend nursery this week and they are 

quickly learning the rules and routines of the nursery class so they should be 

great role models for the rest of the class as they start to arrive! 

During this term in English we will be listening to and talking about our story 

'The Family Book,' making links with our own families to see if we can spot any 

similarities or differences. We will also work on recognising our name on our 

name card, if you could continue to do this at home along with reading lots of 

stories that would be amazing! 

For maths we will be singing lots of number songs so if you could also do this 

at home that would be great. We will also look at numbers 0-3 and we will 

work on recognising the numerals then ordering them. 

Along with this we will be getting to know each other and having some fun in 

nursery so please remember spare clothes are essential!  

We love the mud area, water trays and painting!  

We are all looking forward to a very successful year, should you have any 

questions please make an appointment with the office. 

Ms Newton and the nursery team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


